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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Betty Emerson, NADE Support Staff Committee Chair  

Date:

September 10, 2020


Subject:
NADE Support Staff Committee End Year 2020 Report
Greetings!  In my new role as Support Staff Chair for NADE, this year has been quite different for all of us.  I connected with our committee members this year and encouraged our members to give feedback by email about any issues they may face that are unique to NADE Support Staff Members.  No issues have been reported other than the challenges we all face with working through this pandemic and teleworking. We are still looking for ways to recruit new support staff members.
Currently, our committee consists of the following members: Cindy Rose, NC, Crystal Bach, SD and Hadassah Rachel Azoulay, CO.
Thank you for this opportunity to serve and by working together, we can make a difference in NADE.  
Respectfully,

Betty Emerson

Betty Emerson
Support Staff Committee Chairperson

